
 

 

 

 

 
 

Berlin, 30. November 2023  

Project 3000 for Brandenburg launched! 
NGG bargaining commission adopts demands that would finally value 
skilled labour and training in the hospitality industry.  
Employers call this dubious! 
The Commission demands that for the fu-

ture, wages for skilled workers in the hos-

pitality industry in Brandenburg should be 

at least € 3,000 gross per month. All other 

tariff groups should receive an increase 

corresponding to the percentage increase 

in the skilled workers group. 

The hotel and catering industry must 
finally transition into an industry with 
good working conditions. This also in-
cludes a proper income, which must be 
significantly increased.  
We are therefore calling on employers 
to send a clear signal for the future.  
Wages must rise to 3,000 euros in the 
tariff group for skilled workers. All other 
wages and training allowances must 
increase by the same percentage as 
wages in the skilled labour group.  
 

DEHOGA, the employers' association, 
informed us in writing before negotia-

tions began: Our demands are 
"dubious" and "not feasible". DEHOGA 
is saying they will only start negotiations 
if NGG reduces its demands. We will 
not do that.  
Our request to you: 

This ambitious but justified demand 
can only be enforced with the help of 
the employees themselves. Complain-

ing and moaning will not help. Only 
strong trade unions are able to regulate 
good working conditions.  
That is why you should become a 
member of our NGG. Together we can 
achieve a lot. 

Du und die NGG.  
Deine Arbeit. Unsere Stärke. 
www.ngg.net/mitglied-werden  
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NGG. Wir im Gastgewerbe Brandenburg 

»Good work must also be well paid. The 
industry urgently needs skilled labour in 
particular. The NGG's demand for higher 
wages is therefore justified.« 
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